
 

Fifth Class 

                                              

Fifth class entered an orienteering event that was held on the grounds of Malahide Castle! 

The children worked in pairs and had to follow a map to get to all of the various zones. They 

did very well! 

 

                              

 

                              

They really enjoyed getting to know their buddies from Senior Infants! They have even 

begun creating  e-books together! 



                                       

Fifth class have cricket lessons with Michael every Wednesday morning! 


